
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Level 2 Animal Care 
Protective Clothing- Course Requirement 

 
Dear Parent/Person with Parental Responsibility, 
 
May I take this opportunity to welcome you and your son or daughter to Animal Care at Kingsmead. As part of your 
child’s study course, there will be much opportunity for them to complete practical work with the animals, indeed 
there are many practical elements to the course and some practical assessment also. This will involve cleaning of 
animal’s accommodation and practical animal husbandry tasks.  
 
When working with a variety of animals at Kingsmead, students will be required to wear protective clothing 
consisting of green coveralls and steel toe-capped boots, part of the requirement within this industry. We have 
found from past students that a supplier called Goldstar workwear have proven to be the most cost effective, with 
the approximate cost of boots being around £12.00 and coveralls at £12.00. As long as the overalls/coveralls are 
green and the boots are safety boots with steel toe caps, the source of supplier is completely your choosing.  
 
If these could be obtained and ready for September, students will be able to begin their work experience. Many 
thanks for your help in this matter and if you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact me through the email 
below.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs. A. Gibson – Animal Management Subject Leader 

ae.gibson@kingsmeadschool.net  
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